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Greeting Message from Senator Thanh Hai Ngo
to the Falun Dafa Association Canada 

	 I wish to extend my warmest greetings to the 
Falun Dafa Association Canada on the occasion of 
their 27th Anniversary Celebration of Falun Dafa Day, 
taking place on Parliament Hill, in Ottawa, Ontario, on 
Monday, May 13, 2019. 

	 Guided by the principles of truthfulness, 
compassion, and tolerance, Falun Dafa is an ancient 
practice that transcends barriers and embraces people 
from all walks of life. In promoting peace and harmony, 
the teachings of Falun Dafa helps people around the 
world improve their spiritual and physical wellbeing.

	 In Canada, we are privileged to embrace the 
values of openness, diversity, and freedom of belief. 
In this spirit, Falun Dafa Day welcomes participants to 
learn about the benefits and tradition of Falun Dafa, all 
while sharing in the aspiration to promote these values 
in the world around us.

I am honoured to lend my support to the Falun Dafa Association Canada in organizing this 
annual celebration and in their broader mission to promote peace, tolerance, and human 
dignity for all.

I wish everyone a wonderful Falun Dafa Day on the Hill!

Sincerely, 

The Honourable Senator Thanh Hai Ngo


